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April 1, 2022

Dan Santoro, Township Manager
Cranberry Township

2525 Rochester Road

Cranberry Township, PA 16066

Dear Mr. Santoro:

I’m pleased to inform you that a panel of judges representing PHIA and PennDOT has selected
your Freshcorn Road Project as the Roadway Category Winner of the 2022 Road and Bridge
Safety Improvement Awards Program.

We look forward to recognizing you and your fellow township officials with the presentation of
this award at the upcoming PSATS Conference in Hershey on April 25, 2022. Please notify
Hanna Martin at the PSATS Office at hmartin @ psats.org to let her know who will accept
the award at the conference. It is important to let Hanna know so it can be incorporated into
the conference program. We would encourage you to reach out to the key project personnel that
assisted you in completing this job such as the engineer.

On behalf of PHIA, congratulations on your achievement and for your efforts to provide needed
safety improvements for your township residents.

Sincerely,

Cv/

Jason Wagner
Managing Director

CC: James Van Buren, PHIA President
Brenda Wilt, PSATS
Tom Welker, PennDOT Bureau of Municipal Services

Pennsylvania’s leading organization educating the public on the importance and value of a safe and modern highway system



